Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: Waste Water Discharge Licence, Mallow, Reference No. D0052-02

From: Niall Roche <niall.roche@hse.ie>

Sent: Tuesday 10 January 2023 16:02

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Subject: Waste Water Discharge Licence, Mallow, Reference No. D0052-02

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for notification regarding the application by Irish Water for a Waste Water Discharge Licence in Mallow,
Co. Cork. Reference No. D0052-02

The Environmental Health Service has no comments to make at this time.
Kind regards,

Niall Roche

Oifigeach Slainte Comhshaoil - Environmental Health Officer
Timpeallacht/Athra Aerdide, Aonad Tacaiochta Lionra - Environment/Climate Change, Network Support Unit (NSU)

Rannoég Slainte um Phort Baile Atha Cliath, Seirbhis Sléintgz Comhshaoil
Post Rialaithe Teorann - Clés 4, Béthar an Phromanaid, Baile Atha Cliath 3, DO3R9X3.

Dublin Port Health Section, Environmental Health Service
Border Control Post - Yard 4, Promenade Road, Dublin 3, DO3R9X3.

T: +353 87 4336621 (office hours only) | E: niall.roche@hse.ie
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Need information and advice on COVID-19? Go to www.hse.ie/coronavirus

"Ta an fhaisnéis sa riomhphost seo (ceangaltain san aireamh) faoi rin. Baineann sé leis an té ar seoladh chuige amhain agus ta sé ar intinn go bhfaighfidh
siadsan amhain é agus gurb iadsan amhain a dhéanfaidh breithnit air. Mas rud é nach tusa an duine ar leis &, td cosc iomlan ar aon fhaisnéis ata ann, a
Usaid, a chraobhscaoileadh, a scaipeadh, a nochtadh, a fhoilsit, na a chéipedil . Seains gurb iad tuairimi pearsanta an udar ata san riomhphost agus nach
tuairimi FSS iad.

Ma fuair ti an riomhphost seo tri dhearmad, bheadh muid buioch da gcuirfea in itil don Deasc Seirbhisi ECT ar an nguthan ag +353 818 300300 n6 ar an
riomhphost chuig service.desk@hse.ie agus ansin glan an riomhphost seo ded' chéras."

"Information in this email (including attachments) is confidential. It is intended for receipt and consideration only by the intended recipient. If you are not an
addressee or intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution, disclosure, publication or copying of information contained in this email is strictly
prohibited. Opinions expressed in this email may be personal to the author and are not necessarily the opinions of the HSE.

If this email has been received by you in error we would be grateful if you could immediately notify the ICT Service Desk by telephone at +353 818 300300 or
by email to service.desk@hse.ie and thereafter delete this e-mail from your system"



